
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

FASTWEB: new date for Board meeting  
to approve quarterly report at March 31, 2006 

 
 
 

Milan, May 5, 2006 – FASTWEB S.p.A. (Milan, MTAX: FWB) announced the new date on which 
the company Board of Directors will meet to approve the quarterly report for the first quarter to 
March 31, 2006. The meeting, originally scheduled for May 12, will now be held on Monday May 
15, 2006. 
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